
           

 
 

4 April 2024 

Dear families, 

Leavers’ Celebration Day – Friday 28 June 

As you are aware this is your child’s final year at Ravenshall and Friday 30 June will be their last day, we 
hope to make it one of the days that our 2024 leavers will remember for a long time. A full itinerary of the 
day can be found overleaf. 

This year’s celebrations will include: 

• Leavers’ breakfast (held on Thursday 27 June) 

• T-shirt signing 

• Graduation style photograph 

• Leavers’ hoodie  

• Bowling trip 

• Awards presentation assembly for academic and sporting achievements 

• Meal at Royal King Grill, Reman House, South St, Dewsbury WF13 1JS 

The cost of the meal will be generously paid for by the Friends of Ravenshall. Following the meal, you 
will be able to collect your child from the above address between 6.00 – 6.15pm. 

For the day to go ahead we are asking parents/carers to contribute £30.00 towards the total cost. This 
can be done via ParentPay, if you would prefer to pay using a bar coded letter, please contact the school 
office and this can be arranged for you.  This can be paid in instalments over the coming weeks to 
spread the cost. This package will be available to all leavers who have contributed positively to school 
during this academic year. 

Leaving pupils in years 11,13 and 14 will be presented with a hoodie on the morning that they can wear 
during the school day. The hoodies will not feature pupils’ names but will read ‘Ravenshall Leavers 2024’ 

At the end of the school day pupils will be given the opportunity to change into an outfit of their choice to 
wear for the evening. PfA learners can do the same if they would like to change their outfits later in the 
day or may wish to wear their leavers’ day outfit throughout the day. 

Parents and carers are invited to the Leavers’ assembly which will start at 1.15pm. Please arrive for a 
prompt start, however access into the assembly will not be permitted before 1.00pm. Please allow ample 
time for parking, we would ask you to refrain from parking in the car park on the day to avoid being 
blocked in by school buses. Whilst the surrounding area for parking is limited, please park safely and 
with consideration towards our neighbours. 

Please follow the link and provide consent for your child to attend the meal. You can also indicate your 
child’s required sized hoodie. Please do so by to ensure a hoodie is ordered for your child before Friday 
10 May https://forms.office.com/e/fxDNbxgAsf . 

Payment can be made in instalments or as a one-off payment via ParentPay.  Full payment is required 
by 22 June 2024.  Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact school. We look 
forward to seeing you on the day and thank you for your continued support during your child’s time at 
Ravenshall. 

Yours sincerely,  

J Swaine     B Errett  

Mr J Swaine    Mrs B Errett 

Key Stage 4 Leader   PfA Leader  

https://forms.office.com/e/fxDNbxgAsf


Headteacher: Mr Rik Robinson 

Ravenshall School,  Ravensthorpe Road,  Thornhill Lees,  Dewsbury,  WF12 9EE  

T:  01924 456811   E:  office@ravenshall.org      W: www.ravenshallschool.org.uk 

 

 
 

Itinerary Friday 28 June 2024 

 

9.00am 

 

Registration followed by trip to Hollywood Bowl in Huddersfield. 

11.30am Pupils to return to classes for an activity. Shirt signing, this will be in the 

form of a student’s own personal shirt.  

12.15pm Lunchtime 

 

1.15pm Leavers’ assembly 

 

2.30pm Back to class 

After assembly Year 13/14 will return to the PFA site, year 11 pupils will 

return to their class for an activity. Leavers will then have an opportunity 

to change into their own clothes for the meal later at Royal King Grill 

4.00pm 

 

Year 11 pupils transported to Royal King Grill with staff 

6.00 – 6.15 Parents to pick pupils up from Royal King Grill 

Friday 28 June.  

 

Bowling Super Bowl Huddersfield- 10.30- 11.30 

Royal King Grill 4.00-6.00 
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